
Connecticut Lt. Governor Susan Bysiewicz’s  
COVID-19 Computing Challenge

A statewide challenge to address a global concern

The Need
Connecticut needs computing technology to address the 
COVID-19 pandemic.

The Invite
Lt. Governor Bysiewicz invites our creative Connecticut 
students to put their ingenuity to good use and design apps, 
websites and/or computer programs that help to:

•	 defeat the spread of the disease;
•	 aid our communities; or
•	 encourage and inform everyone.

The Opportunity
Now is your chance to shine. Do your part, help create solutions, 
and gain recognition for the application of computer technology 
during this crisis!

The Challenge
Lt. Governor Bysiewicz 
challenges students in grades 3 
through 12 to work individually 
or as a team to propose an idea 
for a computing technology 
application (functioning apps 
are not required). 

The Proposal
Submitting your ideas is simple 
and participation is easy. Visit 
the Lt. Governor’s COVID-19 
Computing Challenge website 
by May 29, 2020.

For more information, visit the  
Lt. Governor’s COVID-19 Computing Challenge website.

Be Creative. 
Be Smart.  

Stay Healthy.

This challenge is inspired by the work of the Governor’s Council on Women and Girls: Subcommittee on Education and STEAM.
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